
 

 

 
April 21, 2025 

BID INVITATION 
for 

RFP No. 2025-001 YSPSC 

Supply and Delivery of Heavy-Duty Trucks/ Equipment 
Yap State Public Service Corporation 

 
The Department of Transportation, Communications, and Infrastructure, Federated States of Micronesia, 
is hereby issuing this Bid Invitation Notice to qualified suppliers for the Supply and Delivery of the following 
items: 
 

1. 2024 Peterbilt Model 537 4x4 Chassis Trucks x 2 units 
2. Versalift TMD2047-T Digger Derrick x 1 unit 
3. Versalift Hydraulic Bucket Lift x 1 unit 
4. Training for Operation of Equipment 

 

The bidding documents can be directly obtained from the Department’s website: https://www.tci.gov.fm 
in its PMU section. 
 
All Proposals must be submitted electronically through e-mail in PDF format and submitted to:  
Email: pmu@tci.gov.fm 
CC Email: pdrakes@pmoyapstate.com 
Email Subject: RFQ No. 2025-001 YSPSC Supply and Delivery of Heavy-duty Trucks/Equipment 
 
Proposals shall be received until 12:00 p.m. on May 20, 2025, Yap local time. Any proposal received 
after the date and time listed above will be returned and will not be considered and rejected. 
 
Proposals thus received will be publicly opened and evaluated by the Government Evaluation Committee 
online, at 2:00 p.m., Pohnpei local time, on May 21, 2025. A link for the public opening will be provided 
through the Department of TC&I website. 

 
 
 

_________________________ 
Carlson D. Apis 

Secretary 
Department of Transportation,  

Communications & Infrastructure 
Federated States of Micronesia 

 

mailto:pdrakes@pmoyapstate.com

